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Summary of Engineering and Planning (E&P) Subcommittee  
February 6, 2022 Meeting 

for February 2022 MWPAAC General Meeting 
  
Capital Projects Update 
WTD provided an update on 3 of the 200 ongoing capital projects: 

• Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station - a combined sewer overflow 
project that collects flows from the Brandon Street/Michigan Street areas (south 
of the stadiums).  It will treat up to 70 million gallons per day (mgd), removing 
70% of the solids before discharge to the Duwamish River.  Construction of this 
$275 million project is about 90 percent complete, on schedule, and within 
budget. 

• North Mercer/Enatai Interceptor Upgrade - provides additional pipe and pump 
station capacity – also presented to E&P in December 2021 (see December 2, 
2021 summary meeting notes from E&P) 

• Coal Creek Interceptor Upgrade - provides additional pipe capacity and moves 
interceptor out of sensitive creek area – also presented to E&P in January 2022 
(see January 6, 2022 summary meeting notes from E&P)  

 
 
 
Questions? 
Lisa Tobin, Chair    John McClellan, Vice-Chair 
LTobin@auburnwa.gov   JMcClellan@awwd.com 
O: (253) 804-5062    O: (425) 743-4605, C: (425) 478-0864 
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